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own taxes. That is why I am sending 
you to Congress. 

No, better yet, I am sending you to 
Congress to make sure you do nothing 
about health care. Matter of fact, take 
my credit card, use it, because I am 
going to have to pay it off. I am going 
to let you use it. That is like sending 
someone to the mall that you know has 
a problem with shopping and saying, do 
not worry about it, take it to the max-
imum. 

Can I have my credit card? I said I 
was not going to pull it out, but I am. 
My congressional spending card right 
here, the numbers are going up so fast, 
I keep having to change the numbers. 
The thing about our credit card, unlike 
any other credit card in the wallets of 
everyday Americans, is that it just 
keeps going and going and going and 
going to the tune of $7.8 trillion. 

Now, I know my colleague wants to 
say something, but let me just say 
this. For those individuals on the ma-
jority side that want to say, boy, those 
Democrats, they just tax and spend, 
look at the deficit. I want to know 
where they are now? I cannot even hear 
them. I do not even see them. Where 
are they? Where are these fiscal con-
servatives? Where are they? They are 
nowhere to be found. You go out in the 
hall and say, conservative, it just 
keeps echoing, conservative, conserv-
ative, conservative. Where are they? 

So we have not been in the majority 
here, I would say, for 10 years now? 
Maybe 10 years. Maybe 8? 

Mr. RYAN of Ohio. Going on 11. 
Mr. MEEK of Florida. Going on 11. 

Once again, I want to make sure every-
one understands that we have to be in 
the majority to be able to run this 
House. So everything that takes place 
in this House and comes to this floor 
and goes before a committee, the agen-
das in committees, and bills moving, 
and appropriations and all of that is 
done by the majority side because they 
are in the majority. 

In some instances, to be very truth-
ful, we are able to work out some bi-
partisan efforts sometimes. We have a 
lot of votes that go up on the board 
where we are all together on the post 
offices and the Federal buildings, the 
naming of those post offices and the 
Federal buildings. But when it comes 
to issues like the budget, the Federal 
deficit, health care, education, in many 
cases we are not together, and that is 
unfortunate. 

This is nothing we would like to see 
continued. We would like to work in a 
bipartisan way. You know, I have Re-
publican constituents, and I have Inde-
pendent constituents, and I have all 
the other parties even though I am a 
Democrat. And they go and vote for 
what? Leadership. They are going to 
vote for leadership. 

So I want to make sure that Mem-
bers understand, and before my col-
league got here I was sharing with the 
Speaker and the Members the fact that 
I am glad that there are some leaders 
in this Congress that have said we need 

an exit strategy on the privatization 
issue.
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That is in The Washington Post 
today. It is just not flying back home 
to say we are going to private ac-
counts, and if you are in the private ac-
count or not, you are still going to lose 
benefits, but this is what we are doing 
to shore up Social Security. We can 
shore up Social Security and strength-
en Social Security without private ac-
counts. I am glad we have leaders here 
that can carry that message on. 

Mr. RYAN of Ohio. Mr. Speaker, we 
are not against deficits for the sake of 
being against deficits. Many would like 
to borrow and spend as much as they 
can, and that is what this Congress has 
been doing. But when you borrow, you 
have to pay the interest payments. 

Here is a very interesting statistic. 
Here is 2004, here is 2014, 10 years from 
now. The red is the interest on the debt 
that we pay every year, $7.8 trillion. 
That is the red. The light blue is edu-
cation, the purple environment, and 
this last one here, a bluish-green is vet-
erans. This red gets bigger because the 
interest payments that we have to pay 
every single year are getting huge. We 
do not like deficits because it diverts 
money from education, from the envi-
ronment, from veterans, from health, 
Medicare, Medicaid, investments in 
which we will see a good return by hav-
ing healthy, educated citizens who will 
create wealth and keep the system run-
ning. 

With deficits, that money is going 
down the toilet. A bigger and bigger 
portion of the budget goes to pay defi-
cits. It is a waste of money. For this 
Chamber to be run by a group of fel-
lows who said in 1994 that they wanted 
to pass a balanced budget amendment 
and make it a Constitutional amend-
ment to have to balance the budget, to 
give us this, I think, begs the question 
why do we not turn the Chamber over 
to the other party. That is what we are 
asking for. 

The money we are borrowing is com-
ing from outside of the United States. 
The turquoise here is domestically held 
debt, 2000 to 2004. The purple is debt 
held by foreigners. As we start to bor-
row more and more money, out in Cali-
fornia it was not so much held by for-
eign interests, and as we move, we are 
borrowing more from the Chinese, Jap-
anese, we are turning high deficits, 
high debt over to our children, and who 
do we owe? Asian countries we are 
competing directly against. Bad news, 
bad leadership, and we need a change. 
That is what this is all about here. 

Mr. Speaker, as we are starting to 
wind things down here, I just wanted to 
mention we had a tragedy in my dis-
trict. On June 13, we lost a soldier in 
Iraq from Austintown, Ohio, Sergeant 
Larry Kuhns, Jr., who was 24 years old. 
He was 3 weeks from coming home. 

I wanted to take this opportunity to 
pass on condolences from this Congress 
to his family, to his wife, Courtney, 

their 23-month-old daughter, McKenzie, 
his mom, Kelly, and his mom’s fiance, 
Jerry. We sometimes think we are im-
portant, but moments like this I think 
wake us all up and kind of allow us to 
recognize the gravity of some of the de-
cisions we make. Whether it is sending 
kids off to war or putting the burden 
on them in the future, I wanted to 
mention Sergeant Kuhns and thank 
him and his family for his sacrifice to 
the country. 

Mr. MEEK of Florida. Mr. Speaker, I 
send my condolences to the family. We 
appreciate the commitment of our men 
and women in uniform who pay the ul-
timate sacrifice. 

Mr. Speaker, would the gentleman 
give our Web site out. 

Mr. RYAN of Ohio. Mr. Speaker, to 
send us an e-mail, tell us what the 
challenges in your life are, 
30somethingdems@mail.house.gov. 
Drop us an e-mail, and we will possibly 
read it here on the floor. 

Mr. MEEK of Florida. Mr. Speaker, I 
want to make sure that we close out by 
not only thanking the gentlewoman 
from California (Ms. PELOSI) and the 
rest of the leadership here on the 
Democratic side of the aisle for allow-
ing us to take advantage of this hour, 
also the new Partnership for America’s 
Future. We talked about the six prin-
ciples if we had the opportunity to be 
able to lead within this House, which 
are values of prosperity, national secu-
rity, fairness, opportunity, community, 
and also accountability. 

Accountability is making sure that 
we deal with issues such as health care, 
making sure our troops have what they 
need as it relates to national security, 
making sure our children have oppor-
tunities, making sure that every Amer-
ican is paying tax dollars which are 
spent in the way that they are sup-
posed to be spent and bring about the 
kind of fairness that they deserve from 
their Federal tax dollars. And also op-
portunity, making sure our children 
have opportunities, that we do what we 
are supposed to do as the Federal Gov-
ernment in holding up our end of the 
deal.

f 

HONORING AUNG SAN SUU KYI 

The SPEAKER pro tempore (Mr. 
MARCHANT). Under the Speaker’s an-
nounced policy of January 4, 2005, the 
gentleman from Texas (Mr. POE) is rec-
ognized for 60 minutes as the designee 
of the majority leader. 

Mr. POE. Mr. Speaker, in this week 
where we as a House voted to reform 
the United Nations, hold them ac-
countable for their actions, I rise to 
talk about a place in the world where 
the United Nations is not, but where it 
ought to be, and a brave woman who is 
doing the work of the entire United Na-
tions. 

Mr. Speaker, I rise to salute a woman 
born on June 19, 1945. I would like to 
read a poem that she wrote: 

‘‘Emerald cool we may be, as water 
in cupped hands. But of that we might 
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be, as splinters of glass, in cupped 
hands.’’ 

This poem was written by a lady who 
may be small in stature, but is a giant 
and noble in character. She carries no 
weapons, commands no Army; yet this 
lady actually brings fear into the 
hearts of at least 400,000 sinister armed 
soldiers in her native country of 
Burma. The lady I am referring to is 
Aung San Suu Kyi, the leader of the 
pro-democracy movement in Burma 
whom the Burmese people affectionally 
refer to as ‘‘The Lady.’’ 

She is unassuming, but her vision for 
her country brings fright in the whole 
army of despots and tyrants that oc-
cupy her nation. 

In her poem she says even though she 
and the rest of the pro-democracy 
movement are emerald cool and as 
harmless as water in cupped hands, 
their stand for liberty and democracy 
is like glass splinters in the hands of 
the military tyrants that have a stran-
glehold on her own nation of Burma. 

Most Americans do not know where 
Burma is, much less hear about what 
occurs in this nightmare of a country. 
Burma’s military regime has created a 
human rights nightmare for its people. 
It even arms children, 12, 13 and 14 year 
olds, and makes them become soldiers. 
Over 70,000 kids, more than any other 
country in the world, are armed and 
fighting for this nation’s tyrants. 

There are over 1,400 political pris-
oners who are locked up for supporting 
this basic concept of human rights and 
democracy. For something that is as 
trivial as owning an unauthorized fax 
machine, listening to radio signals, 
people are imprisoned in Burma for up 
to 7 years by the military. 

Up to 2 million Burmese have fled the 
country as refugees and migrants. For 
those who remain in this country, a 
brutal campaign by the tyrants in con-
trol includes burning the villages and 
destruction of rice supplies. Killings by 
the Burmese military regime have re-
sulted in the forcible displacement of 
500,000 to a million people, civilians, 
people in Burma hiding from the mili-
tary, hiding in their own nation. 

These people cannot flee into neigh-
boring Thailand, nor can they return 
to their homes. They are refugees with-
in their country, unable to grow food 
and living in extreme poverty, all be-
cause of the military tyrants that con-
trol this nation. 

Aung San Suu Kyi remains steadfast 
in her calls against the Burmese jun-
ta’s reign of terror. Though under 
house arrest for 10 of the past 15 years 
by these evildoers, Aung San Suu Kyi 
has led her political party to an 82 per-
cent victory in Burma’s last election. 
While she should be the democratic 
leader of this country, the outlaw mili-
tary regime annulled the results of the 
election. 

Mr. Speaker, 2 years ago just before 
her most recent arrest, this regional 
hero was almost assassinated. In May 
2003 when she was briefly arrested from 
house arrest, she took a trip to the 

Burmese countryside. The military re-
gime forced hundreds of criminals out 
of jail and shaved their heads so they 
would look like Buddhist monks. They 
were drugged up on methamphetamine 
and ordered to attack this lady. Her 
car was in the middle of a motorcade, 
and in the middle of the night these 
criminals used clubs and iron rods to 
beat to death 100 of her supporters who 
were watching her. 

Aung San Suu Kyi has never com-
mitted a crime. She is the mother of 
two children. Her husband passed away 
outside of Burma, and the regime re-
fused to grant him a visa to spend his 
dying days with his wife. Despite over-
whelming oppression, the Burmese peo-
ple, following the example of Aung San 
Suu Kyi, The Lady, continued to cou-
rageously express their desire for 
human rights and freedom. 

During The Lady’s last pro-democ-
racy speaking tour in 2003, she spoke to 
dozens of cities around her country. 
Hundreds of thousands of Burmese peo-
ple showed up to hear her speak, or see 
her as she went by. In several towns, 
the regime cut the electricity off at 
night so she could not speak and so 
people could not see her. But the Bur-
mese people simply held up their 
matches and lighters to create a light 
for her. 

Even in the midst of overwhelming 
darkness and oppression, the people of 
Burma stand with courage. No, free-
dom’s flame may not burn within the 
seats of power, but it burns within the 
hearts of the Burmese people. Light al-
ways defeats darkness, as it will here 
in Burma. 

Over the last 8 months, the Burmese 
people have collected 300,000 signatures 
calling for change in Burma. In the 
United States, of course, petitions are 
really common; but in Burma, this is 
groundbreaking. Every single person 
who signs a petition risks his life. They 
plan to present these pleas to the 
United Nations Secretary-General. 

The rallying cry for the Burmese peo-
ple is ‘‘do-yay, do-yay,’’ which means 
‘‘our cause, our cause.’’ It is a powerful 
symbol, revealing that the Burmese 
people realize their struggle for human 
rights is not their own and not to be 
imposed upon them by the outside 
world. Nevertheless, they have called 
on international support for their hope. 

Aung San Suu Kyi has called on peo-
ple around the world to take action, 
stating, Please, please use your liberty 
to promote our liberty. She specifically 
has called upon people around the 
world to encourage their governments 
to impose political and economic pres-
sure on the Burmese military regime 
until they agree to change, knowing 
that unless they are pressured, the 
renegades will never sit down and dis-
cuss this concept of democracy. 

‘‘The Lady’’ has encouraged broad 
public awareness of Burma with the 
message that a free world stands with 
the Burmese people.
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Aung San Suu Kyi also requests that 

the people of the free world send as 

much encouragement and free informa-
tion into Burma as possible, including 
music, poems, news broadcasts and im-
ages of people living in open, free, 
democratic societies. 

She has also called on the United Na-
tions Security Council to pass a resolu-
tion demanding change in Burma. The 
U.N. Secretary-General’s office has 
miserably failed in this matter. It 
needs to undertake a full-court diplo-
matic press in order to create a trans-
formation. 

I just want to mention briefly and ex-
pand on this point. We have, as I said, 
yesterday and today in this House been 
debating the Henry Hyde United Na-
tions Reform Act. No matter how 
Members of the House voted for Chair-
man HYDE’s bill or Ranking Member 
LANTOS’ substitute amendment, most 
colleagues here in this House are in 
agreement on one thing. The United 
Nations is ineffective, it is corrupt, it 
is not fulfilling its mission, and it has 
lost credibility as an international or-
ganization. It is the hot air in the bal-
loon of a world organization. 

When it comes to Burma, the United 
Nations has failed miserably. Kofi 
Annan has said a lot of words about the 
tragedy of Burma and the injustice 
against the little lady and these peo-
ple. Yet he has actually done nothing. 
He says over and over again that, 
quote, he is concerned, he is interested, 
he is hopeful, yet to date Kofi Annan 
has not demanded any consequences for 
what is occurring in this nation of 
Burma. What good are words if there is 
no action to back them up? 

November 21, 2002, Kofi Annan said 
that he was hopeful that there would 
be national reconciliation in Burma. 

February 2, 2003, he said, the Sec-
retary-General is concerned about the 
arrests by the Burmese authorities of 
12 members of opposition parties. 

May 13, 2003, he again said that he 
was hopeful, that famous word he con-
tinues to say, that national reconcili-
ation and negotiations would begin in 
Burma. 

May 31, 2003, he said he was con-
cerned and called for negotiations and 
that he would be following closely with 
concern the situation in Burma. 

On June 6, 2003, he called for the re-
lease of this lady, Aung San Suu Kyi. 

On March 31, 2004, he called for nego-
tiations, said he was concerned about 
this lady that is imprisoned in her own 
home and that she should be released 
from captivity. 

It goes on and on and on, just asking, 
asking this military regime to do 
something about the people of their 
own nation. My grandfather used to 
say, ‘‘When all is said and done, more 
is said than done.’’ Here again we find 
the United Nations making a lot of 
talk and not doing anything about this 
nation that is imprisoned by its own 
government. My question to Kofi 
Annan is, why are there no con-
sequences? Does Kofi Annan really ex-
pect to be taken seriously by the ty-
rants controlling Burma if he has no 
action to back up his words? 
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What about demanding a transition 

to democracy as the Burmese people 
have asked for? What about saying, 
Enough is enough. If Burma’s regime 
does not heed 10 consecutive U.N. reso-
lutions calling for Burma to simply 
participate in a dialogue with the de-
mocracy movement, then refer this 
issue to the U.N. Security Council and 
call for international economic sanc-
tions. 

Unfortunately, with Kofi Annan’s 
track record as seen with the 14 plus 
resolutions alone on Iraq and his lack 
of action on the genocide in Sudan and 
other examples of ineffectiveness, Kofi 
Annan seems to be not willing to de-
mand consequences, and there is no ac-
tion. For the sake of the millions of 
people around the world and especially 
in Burma that are subject to slaughter 
and rape, displacement, starvation and 
victimization at the hands of their gov-
ernment, specifically the evil tyrants 
of Burma, we should stop talking in 
the United Nations and start doing 
something about it. Why do we have 
the United Nations? Is this not its mis-
sion? Is this not why the United Na-
tions started, to help these tortured 
people? 

But enough about the broken and in-
effective United Nations. There is a 
voice for freedom in Burma, the lady, 
Aung San Suu Kyi. 

Mr. Speaker, I ask this question. 
Why are those 400,000 Burmese soldiers 
consistently afraid of the lady? The an-
swer is, because she wants a democracy 
in her nation. Simple. She wants her 
people to be free, a free country like 
our country. The forces of evil in this 
world always fear the forces of good. 
Forces that promote life, liberty and 
the pursuit of happiness are the forces 
that make all of us desire to be free. 
Every human being is created down in 
our soul with these God-given desires 
and rights. 

So, Mr. Speaker, on this birthday of 
Aung San Suu Kyi, I am here to assure 
her that the United States has not for-
gotten her and her people. Even though 
the United Nations has dreadfully for-
saken her cause, this country stands 
firm for all freedom-loving people, peo-
ple who just want to control their own 
lives and their own country. Even 
though Burma’s neighbors look the 
other way while making money in 
shady business deals, the United States 
is watching and I hope the United 
States does not abandon this nation of 
Burma. The United Nations and Bur-
ma’s neighbors might be able to sleep 
at night while the people of Burma are 
beaten and pillaged, some slaughtered, 
but we hope that the United States will 
take note. Liberty’s blaze burns bright 
and burns strong in this nation of 
Burma and her people. 

So in closing, I am sending a special 
birthday greeting to this lady who is 
under house arrest, this lady, Aung San 
Suu Kyi, on her 60th birthday, wishing 
her a respite of peace in the darkness 
that surrounds her. The United Nations 
may do nothing but hopefully the 

United States is standing with her and 
the United States remembers her on 
her 60th birthday. 

May God bless you, Aung San Suu 
Kyi, and God bless Burma and the peo-
ple who desire freedom, freedom that 
all of us desire no matter who we are, 
what we look like, male or female, 
anyplace in this world.

f 

LEAVE OF ABSENCE 

By unanimous consent, leave of ab-
sence was granted to: 

Mr. BISHOP of Georgia (at the request 
of Ms. PELOSI) for today. 

Ms. MILLENDER-MCDONALD (at the re-
quest of Ms. PELOSI) for the evening of 
June 16 and today on account of impor-
tant matters in the district. 

Mr. GINGREY (at the request of Mr. 
DELAY) for today on account of attend-
ing to family commitments. 

Mr. WALSH (at the request of Mr. 
DELAY) for today on account of per-
sonal reasons. 

Mr. YOUNG of Florida (at the request 
of Mr. DELAY) for today until 12:30 p.m. 
on account of attending the funeral at 
Arlington National Cemetery of Spc. 
Louis Niedermeier of Largo, Florida, 
who died in Iraq on June 1, 2005.

f 

SPECIAL ORDERS GRANTED 

By unanimous consent, permission to 
address the House, following the legis-
lative program and any special orders 
heretofore entered, was granted to: 

(The following Members (at the re-
quest of Ms. WOOLSEY) to revise and ex-
tend their remarks and include extra-
neous material:) 

Ms. WOOLSEY, for 5 minutes, today. 
Mr. BROWN of Ohio, for 5 minutes, 

today. 
Mr. DEFAZIO, for 5 minutes, today. 
Mr. PALLONE, for 5 minutes, today. 
Mr. RYAN of Ohio, for 5 minutes, 

today. 
(The following Members (at the re-

quest of Mr. NORWOOD) to revise and ex-
tend their remarks and include extra-
neous material:) 

Mr. GUTKNECHT, for 5 minutes, June 
24. 

Ms. GINNY BROWN-WAITE of Florida, 
for 5 minutes, today. 

Mr. FRANKS of Arizona, for 5 minutes, 
today and June 20. 

Mr. FOLEY, for 5 minutes, today.
f 

ADJOURNMENT 

Mr. POE. Mr. Speaker, I move that 
the House do now adjourn. 

The motion was agreed to; accord-
ingly (at 5 o’clock and 6 minutes p.m.), 
under its previous order, the House ad-
journed until Monday, June 20, 2005, at 
12:30 p.m., for morning hour debates.

f 

EXECUTIVE COMMUNICATIONS, 
ETC. 

Under clause 8 of rule XII, executive 
communications were taken from the 
Speaker’s table and referred as follows:

2413. A letter from the Acting Adminis-
trator, AMS, Department of Agriculture, 
transmitting the Department’s final rule — 
Revision of User Fees for 2005 Crop Cotton 
Classification Services to Growers [CN-05-
001] (RIN: 0581-AC43) received June 3, 2005, 
pursuant to 5 U.S.C. 801(a)(1)(A); to the Com-
mittee on Agriculture. 

2414. A letter from the Acting Adminis-
trator, AMS, Department of Agriculture, 
transmitting the Department’s final rule — 
Milk in the Upper Midwest Marketing Area; 
Interim Order Amending the Order [Docket 
No. AO-361-A39; DA-04-03A] received June 15, 
2005, pursuant to 5 U.S.C. 801(a)(1)(A); to the 
Committee on Agriculture. 

2415. A letter from the Congressional Re-
view Coordinator, APHIS, Department of Ag-
riculture, transmitting the Department’s 
final rule — Addition of Malaysia To List of 
Regions in Which Highly Pathogenic Avian 
Influenza Subtype H5N1 Is Considered to 
Exist [Docket No. 04-091-2] received June 10, 
2005, pursuant to 5 U.S.C. 801(a)(1)(A); to the 
Committee on Agriculture. 

2416. A letter from the Acting Assistant 
Secretary, Department of Labor, transmit-
ting the Department’s final rule — Oregon 
State Plan; Final Approval Determination 
[Docket No. T-027A] (RIN: 1218-AC13) re-
ceived June 3, 2005, pursuant to 5 U.S.C. 
801(a)(1)(A); to the Committee on Education 
and the Workforce. 

2417. A letter from the Deputy Executive 
Director, Pension Benefit Guaranty Corpora-
tion, transmitting the Corporation’s final 
rule — Benefits Payable in Terminated Sin-
gle-Employer Plans; Allocation of Assets in 
Single-Employer Plans; Interest Assump-
tions for Valuing and Paying Benefits — re-
ceived June 15, 2005, pursuant to 5 U.S.C. 
801(a)(1)(A); to the Committee on Education 
and the Workforce. 

2418. A letter from the Assistant Secretary 
for Fish, Wildlife and Parks, Department of 
the Interior, transmitting the Department’s 
final rule — Migratory Bird Permits; Deter-
mination that Falconry Regulations for the 
State of Connecticut Meet Federal Stand-
ards (RIN: 1018-AT63) received June 10, 2005, 
pursuant to 5 U.S.C. 801(a)(1)(A); to the Com-
mittee on Resources. 

2419. A letter from the Deputy Assistant 
Administrator for Operations, NMFS, Na-
tional Oceanic and Atmospheric Administra-
tion, transmitting the Administration’s final 
rule — Fisheries of the Caribbean, Gulf of 
Mexico, and South Atlantic; Reef Fishery of 
the Gulf of Mexico; Red Snapper Rebuilding 
Plan [Docket No. 0408044227-5143-02; I.D. 
072604A] (RIN: 0648-AP02) received June 9, 
2005, pursuant to 5 U.S.C. 801(a)(1)(A); to the 
Committee on Resources. 

2420. A letter from the Deputy Assistant 
Administrator for Regulatory Programs, 
NMFS, National Oceanic and Atmospheric 
Administration, transmitting the Adminis-
tration’s final rule — Fisheries Off West 
Coast States and in the Western Pacific; Pa-
cific Coast Groundfish Fishery; Spiny 
Dogfish; Open Access; Routine Management 
Measure; Closure Authority [Docket No. 
050302053-5120-03; I.D. 042605G] (RIN: 0648-
AT38) received May 23, 2005, pursuant to 5 
U.S.C. 801(a)(1)(A); to the Committee on Re-
sources. 

2421. A letter from the Deputy Assistant 
Administrator for Regulatory Programs, 
NMFS, National Oceanic and Atmospheric 
Administration, transmitting the Adminis-
tration’s final rule — Magnuson-Stevens 
Fishery Conservation and Management Act 
Provisions; Fisheries of the Northeastern 
United States; Monkfish Fishery; Amend-
ment 2 [Docket No. 041229366-5088-02; I.D. 
122304D] (RIN: 0648-AQ25) received May 19, 
2005, pursuant to 5 U.S.C. 801(a)(1)(A); to the 
Committee on Resources. 
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